
 
 

 

January 2023 CCC Update 

What is your government relations committee and the Colorado Contractor’s Coalition (“CCC”) up to? 

Capitol Spotlight: 

Session started on January 9 and the republicans are in the minority. This year the CCC is not pushing 

legislation. Our goal is to watch other bills and if they are not good for construction and small businesses 

to educate and advocate against them or try to change them or support our industry partners with bills 

that are good for CCC or have no impact. 

• The National Chapter of the American Subcontractor’s Association (“ASA”) is helping 
Washington state which is going to run a retainage bill and they have requested help from our 
organization in Colorado since we were successful at getting a retainage bill passed in 2022.  

• This year we are trying something new by preparing a monthly newsletter for the legislators to 
let them know who the CCC is and issues that are important to us.  

 

Fresh Look for the CCC Website https://coloradocontractorscoalition.com/   

Be sure to check out the refreshed new website. We also have provided great links where you can 

donate to the CCC and to the CCC PAC. 

2023 Major Fundraising Event: 

We are changing it up this year with a Corn Hole tournament on April 12 at Wagner Rents (Tower Rd. & 

I-70 (Aurora).   

Bottom Line: 

Engagement in the political process is key to making sure Colorado is a great place to operate a 

construction business. Your engagement counts and you do it in two simple ways with just a little money 

and time. We thank you for your support. 

If you are in support of these initiatives and activities, please contribute as much as $10. We also invite 

you to consider a sustaining donation monthly. 

 

 


